Morris Knolls High School



School Counseling Department Newsletter

November 17, 2023

IN THIS ISSUE

01. Important Dates

02. Testing Info

03. College Info

04. Programs

Supervisor of School Counseling

Mr. Abromavage

School Counselors 973-664-2210

Ms. DePascale
Ms. Merle
Ms. Resnick
Ms. Rock
Mr. Roman
Ms. Russo
Mr. Shaffer

Student Assistance Counselor

Ms. Van Der Veken

Morris Knolls School Counseling Department

Please take a few minutes to look through our School Counseling Department Newsletter to find out about upcoming events and activities!



Important Dates

• November 17: December 2 SAT Digital regular registration deadline

• November 20: Junior College Planning Night, 7:00pm, MK Auditorium

• December 1: CCM Information Session

• December 2: SAT Administration

December 7: Military Visitation #2, Cafeteria during all lunches

• December 9: ACT Administration at Morris Knolls HS

December 12: ASVAB Testing

December 15: Mid-Point of Marking Period 2

January 5: February 10 ACT regular registration deadline

January 11: 8th Grade Parent Night

• January 29: End of Marking Period 2

Testing Info

- Freshmen: Your Pre-ACT scores will be mailed to you in the next couple of weeks.
- Sophomores and Juniors: PSAT scores will be arriving after November 16! Be sure to check for an email from the College Board to view your October PSAT/NMSQT scores online.

Morris Knolls High School School Counseling Department Newsletter

College Info

College Fairs



The New Jersey Association for College Admission Counseling compiles a comprehensive list of upcoming college fairs to help students and families learn what college fairs are taking place near them. Please visit their website for access to the list.

FAFSA



The Department of Education has announced that the newly overhauled 2024-25 Free Application for Federal Student Aid, or FAFSA, will be open to students and families by December 31, 2023. Please visit the <u>FAFSA</u> website to learn more.

Meet a Naval Academy Midshipman/Cadet hosted by the Office of Rep. Mikie Sherrill On the evening of Monday, November 20 the Office of Mikie Sherrill will be hosting one Midshipman (student) from the Naval Academy and one Cadet from West Point in Chatham Borough Hall. Students and parents are invited to stop by and ask any questions about the school and the experience. (The Congresswoman is not scheduled to attend). Please see the flyer for more information.

Programs

2024 Summer Pre-College Programs

Looking for a summer program for high school students? Please view our <u>2024 Pre-College Summer Programs</u> spreadsheet for the latest offerings. The spreadsheet will be updated regularly.

Morris Knolls Math Center Drop-in Help

Beginning **Monday, November 13th**, the Math Department will begin running after-school Math Support. The schedule for the program is Monday-Thursday from 2:40-3:40pm in Room A-36. Students are free to drop in and should bring materials from their math class (homework, graded assessments, questions, etc.), as well as a charged Chromebook.



Morris Knolls Writing Center Drop-in Help

Beginning **Monday, November 13,** English Department staff will open an after-school Writing Center drop-in service! It will be held in room B31 from 2:30-3:30pm. Students can come and work on a writing assignment for any class. They must bring their district Chromebook. This is a drop-in service; students are not required to sign up in advance.